COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS 

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (1)
Monday 19th June 2006
Question No. 13
QUESTION: Councillor J. Neville
"To ask the Manager to have arranged the re-instating of  the ground which was used by the Developer for the successful completion of  the Development approved under Planning Application SD03A/0369 and will the Manager confirm that an assurance has been given to the Parks Department that M/s Townlink Construction Ltd would make a donation of 7000 Euro to re-instate this land to an appropriate standard and also replace a number of trees that have been removed and will the Manager make a detailed statement on the numerous issues raised within this question?".

REPLY:
Townlink Construction Ltd. have recently reinstated that part of the open space at Bancroft Park which was disturbed during the development of the adjoining apartment complex.  
The area was subsequently inspected by the Parks Department following which Townlink Construction Ltd. have been requested to arrange for the removal of remaining rubble from the open space and for the lowering of a manhole cover to enable grass cutting when the grass has reestablished.  
A sum of €5000 has been received by the Council from Townlink Construction Ltd. as agreed in respect of replacement tree planting on the open space.  These trees will be planted as part of the 2006/07 Arboricultural Programme
